OFFICE OF THE
FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100
Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: lynne.vanderslice@wiltonct.org

Tri-Board Meeting
(Board of Selectmen, Board of Finance & Board of Education)
Monday, April 1, 2019 at 7:30 PM
Meeting Room B, Town Hall

A. Call to Order

Lynne A. Vanderslice
First Selectwoman

David K. Clune
Second Selectman

Lori A. Bufane
Selectwoman

Joshua §. Cole
Selectman

Deborah A. McFadden
Selectwoman

TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

B. Discussion of the Possible Impact of Current State Proposals on the FY2020 Budget

C. Discussion of Potential Increases in Debt

D. Adjournment
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